
Friday 27 September 2024

Term 3 Week 10

Kia orana, Kia ora, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu, Xin chào, Bula vinaka, Nǐ hǎo ma,

Greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School,

As we come to the end of another busy and vibrant term, I’d like to take this opportunity to reflect on the

achievements and growth we’ve seen within our school community over the past months. FBS is a place of

resilience, strength, and whānau, and that spirit has been alive and well across our classrooms, playgrounds, and

wider community.

This term, our tamariki have shown incredible growth in their learning, with many learners making significant

progress in Reading, Writing, and Mathematics. I’m particularly proud of the way they’ve embraced challenges

and supported one another, reflecting our school’s values. From our juniors, who are developing the building

blocks of literacy, to our seniors, who are refining their leadership and critical thinking skills, it’s clear that the

future is bright for our rangatahi.

I want to acknowledge the ongoing support of our parents, caregivers, and extended whānau. Your involvement,

whether through attending school events, helping with homework, or just encouraging your child’s efforts, makes

a world of difference in their education. Together, we are creating an environment where every child feels valued

and encouraged to do their best.

Next term promises to be just as exciting, with more learning opportunities and community events to bring us

together. We’ll continue to focus on our key goals: raising achievement in literacy and numeracy, nurturing our

students' wellbeing, and building strong partnerships with our families.

As we head into the holidays, I encourage all our students to take a well-deserved break and spend time with

loved ones. To our whānau, thank you for trusting us with your children's education and for being such an integral

part of our school’s success.

We look forward to welcoming everyone back next term, ready to learn, grow, and thrive.

Mr Avatea

Proud to be

your

Principal




